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TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

23 JUNE 2024 

 

MEC DLAMINI TO MONITOR THE GRADE 12 WINTER VACATION CLASSES 

 

The MEC for Education Ms. Cathrine Dlamini will embark on a support visit to Dumisani Secondary School 

tomorrow, Monday, 24 June 2024 from 09H00 at Cork Village in Mkhuhlu, Bushbuckridge Local Municipality. 

 

Dumisani Secondary School is part of the 101 winter vacation school centres established throughout the province 

targeting grade 12 learners from 153 schools that have obtained below the 70% pass performance in the 2023 

National Senior Certificate Examinations. 

 

About 22 550 learners are expected to attend the winter vacation classes from 24 June to 05 July 2024. 

 

The Department selected the best performing teachers to offer lessons in the 11 high enrolled subjects and will 

provide scholar transport and nutrition to all the learners. 

 

The MEC will use the visit to encourage the learners to focus more on their studies in order achieve their full 

academic potential. 

Enquiries 

Mr. Gerald Sambo : 081 526 7802 

 


